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                              Creating More Value from Research 
More than six months into the COVID-19 pandemic, I continue to be inspired by the many 
people inside and outside the Jacobs School of Engineering who enable us to do the work 
that matters, in terms of education, mentoring and research. 

Together we continue to build momentum. We hired 23 inspiring and motivated faculty this 
year; our Task Force on Faculty and Student Racial Equity in the Jacobs School of Engineer-
ing has begun work (more on this soon); our community has raised more than $5 million 
since the start of the COVID-19 pandemic to support students traditionally underrepresent-
ed in engineering and computer science; and we will soon be announcing the inaugural faculty director for the Jacobs School Research Ethics 
Initiative. This is just a sampling of the work that matters. 

I want to thank everyone who is working so hard under incredible pressure to create learning, research, and career opportunities for the 
Jacobs School and the entire UC San Diego community. Experiencing everyone come together to leverage engineering for good motivates 
me to take on more. 
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Welcoming 23 new faculty to the Jacobs School  
The UC San Diego Jacobs School of Engineering is proud to introduce the 23 new professors 
hired in Fall 2020. These professors are among the more than 130 faculty who have joined 
the UC San Diego Jacobs School of Engineering in the last seven years. These new faculty, 
and the communities of scholarship and innovation they are creating and building on, point 
to an exciting future for everyone here at the Jacobs School of Engineering.

Learn more: bit.ly/2020NewFaculty

$5 Million in new support for Jacobs School students 
New scholarships and fellowships for students who are traditionally underrepresented in 
engineering and computer science are being created at the Jacobs School thanks to more 
than $5 million in generous financial support from our community. Inspired by this vision 
and generosity, the Jacobs School is launching a new undergraduate scholarship program to 
support even more students. More than 25% of Jacobs School undergraduates are the first 
in their families to go to college. The goal is to give as many students as possible full oppor-
tunities to focus on classwork, research, team projects, and the intangibles of a well-rounded 
technical education that lead to deep learning, meaningful and impactful careers, and life-
long friendships. 

Learn more: jacobsschool.ucsd.edu/giving


